
.. UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION I 
2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD. 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PA 19406-2713 

February 5, 2018 

John Meerts, Vice President for Finance 
and Administration 

Wesleyan University 
170 Long Lane 
Middletown, CT 06549 

SUBJECT: WESLEYAN UNIVERSITY, VOIDANCE OF YOUR REQUEST FOR AMENDED 
LICENSE, MAIL CONTROL NO. 601732 

Dear Mr. Meerts: 

This concerns the request in letter dated October 26, 2017, signed by William S. Nelligan, 
Radiation Safety Officer, for an extension of time to start decommissioning as stated in 
10 CFR 30.36(d). By letter dated January 9, 2018, you have informed us that you restarted 
principal activities on December 21, 2017, and no longer need the extension. This action is 
taken without prejudice to the resubmission of your request. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC's Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web Site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

License No. 06-00483-10 
DocketNo.03020108 
Mail Control No. 601732 

Sincerely, 

Dennis R. Lawyer, Health Physicist 
Commercial, Industrial, R&D 

and Academic Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 

cc: William S. Nelligan, Director/Radiation Safety Officer 
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